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Annette MAIN

My principal place of residence is in the
Whanganui District Health Board area.

It matters most to me that everyone in our
regional community should have access to the
right level of care at the time they need it. 
This is a challenge to achieve, but I am committed

to continuing the work already underway to make this happen.
My aim is that we continue to make a difference to the health
and wellbeing of those who live in our rural and urban areas.
Balancing the health budget against the services we want to
provide is the big challenge. 
But my previous experience and commonsense approach have
definitely come in handy over the last three years on the board.
Over the last board term I have learned so much more about the
health needs of our region.  And there are many ways the board
can continue to support those agencies who work with
individuals, families and groups in our wider community.

Conflict of Interest Statement
I have no existing conflicts of interest in terms of a position on
the Whanganui District Health Board.
To the best of my knowledge this absence of conflicts of interest
is likely to continue should I be re-elected to the Board.
I am fully aware of the need to identify future conflicts of
interest in any matter before the board if they were to arise.


